Executive Committee Meeting Minutes
Monday, October 29, 2007
8:30 AM, 245 POT

Present: Leonidas Bachas, Phil Harling, Steven Hoch, Brandon Look, Betty Lorch, Keith MacAdam, JoLynn Noe, Ellen Riggle, and John Selegue

The meeting was called to order at 8:30 AM.

1) The minutes from the October 15, 2007 meeting were approved.
2) Names of potential members for the College’s election committee were considered.  The Committee chair will contact potential members and discuss with the Committee at the next meeting.  

3) After a careful discussion, the Committee approved, by a vote of 5 to 0, the following salary policy for FY 09: 50 percent of the raise pool is to be distributed based on the matrix rating; 25 percent is to be distributed by the department chair; and 25 percent is to be distributed by the dean.  The department chair may distribute his/her 25 percent to up to two-thirds of the faculty.  The dean may distribute his 25 percent to up to one-third of the faculty.

4) The Committee discussed the University’s report on the Status of Women Faculty.

5) The Committee discussed outstanding issues that were brought forward in preparation for Provost Subbaswamy’s visit including an Arts and Humanities Institute, technical support, and grants administration.  The Committee agreed that the Arts and Humanities Institute should be addressed at UCAPP.  Technical support and grants administration should be addressed within the College.  
6) By a vote of 5 to 0, the Committee passed a proposal on facilitating the timely promotion of associate professors.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 AM.

Respectfully submitted, 

JoLynn Noe
